
                    
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Welcome back from half term and we are now looking forward to all the Christmas celebrations ahead! 
Our Annual Christmas Fair this year is on 30/11/2017 and as part of this each year we hold a ballot 
which has always been one of our highlights, this year will be no different! There will be lots of great prizes 
including some cash prizes!  
 
We have sent one ballot book (of 10 ballots) home per family and would be grateful if you sell as many as 
you can and return the dockets of those you sell back into school in an envelope, with the cash sometime 
during the week commencing 27/11/2017. Alternatively, if you don't not wish to sell the ballots please 
return the unused book back to school as soon as possible, or if you feel you can sell more the allotted 10 
please contact us and we will be happy to issue more.  
 

 
 

We would also be grateful for any donations of goods for the Christmas Fair, chocolates, sweets, Tombola 
prizes, good condition toys and books etc, these can be sent to school week beginning 27/11/2017.  Keep 
an eye on the weekly newsletter to see what other ideas we can come up with!  
 
If you own a business or know a business owner who would be willing to donate please ask them to 
contact us, we’ve never been known to turn anyone down.  
 
Looking forward to the festivities.  

 
The PTA 
ashgrovepta@gmail.com  
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